
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations to Year 6 and Year 2 who applied themselves so well to their statutory tests over 

the last few weeks.  We are very proud of them.  This year it is our turn for our teacher 

assessments to be moderated by Wandsworth moderators, both in Year 2 and Year 6, so Mr 

Dobson and Mrs Ogilvy are working very hard in order to ensure that they have lots of evidence 

to back up their judgements. I’m sure the moderators will be very impressed with the children’s 

work.  The outcomes of all statutory assessments (Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6) will be 

reported in the children’s end of year reports which are due to go out to parents on 13th July. 

 

Year 6 were able to relax in Kew Gardens yesterday after all their hard work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

 

June 

4th Back to school 

5th Sports Day at the Tooting Track 

6th Catholic Athletics Tournament – Y4 

7th-8th Year 4 trip to Aylesford 

13th Year 5 class assembly – note change of date 

18th Whole school Mass to celebrate Year 3’s 

First Holy Communion 

22nd INSET day 

27th Year 2 class assembly – note change of date 

27th New entrants afternoon 2:00pm – note 

change of date 

28th  Year 4 saxophone concert at The Royal 

Festival Hall 

 

July 

2nd – 6th Year 6 PGL trip 

5th Last day of after-school clubs 

13th Year 6 production and disco 

18th Leavers’ Mass 7:00pm 

20th Whole School Mass 

        End of term: 2pm 

 

 

 Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                 Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                         Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

 

Sports day is on 5th June  The day will 

follow the same format as previous years. We 

will be based at The Tooting Athletics track for 

most of the day and parents are encouraged to 

come along.  Mr Ollie 

has been working hard 

on  improving the children’s 

running stamina over the  

year so I’m sure we’ll see 

some great races. 

Thank you to those 

of you who have  

volunteered 

to help walk the children to 

and from the track. 

Wishing you all an enjoyable half-term, 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnite 
We are aware that a lot of children are 
accessing this game at home.  The following 
information has been brought to our 
attention about the game and I think it is 
worth sharing it with parents:  
The NSPCC and O2 have launched new advice for 
parents amid concerns over a game function that 
automatically allows users to speak to other players 

through voice and text chat functions.  It means 
children can be contacted by anyone else who is 
playing the game. Users can disable voice chat 
in the game via the settings menu, but the text 
chat function cannot be turned off.  
Research from NSPCC and O2, of 2,059 
children and young people aged 11-18, reveals 
that that one in four children have been 
contacted online by someone they don’t know. 
 

As always, it is important for parents to be 

aware of the functions of computer games and 

to regularly talk to their children about how to 

stay safe online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good luck to Year 4 who will be competing in 

the annual Year 4 Catholic Athletics 

competition when they come back from half 

term.  This is a great opportunity for the 

children to meet, and compete against, children 

from within our Catholic network of local 

schools. Year 5 will be attending ‘Picnic and 

Praise’ this year alongside other  

Catholic primary schools in the  

diocese which is another  

opportunity for the children 

to meet children from other schools.  More 

details to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/nspcc/
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/children/

